
Free School Meals - Update – 8.4.20 

We have been in contact with the company issuing the free school meal vouchers on behalf 

of the government today.  They have informed us that they have a backlog of orders and 

they have assured us that the vouchers will go out to parents but they were unable to say 

when. 

In the meantime, can we thank you for your patience and reassure you that we are doing all 

we can to get the vouchers out to you. 

If you worried about how the delay will affect you, please contact Mrs Askew 

headteacher@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk or Mrs Lucas g.lucas@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk  

If you do not currently have free school meals but think you may be eligible, you can apply 

via the following link:  

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/54/benefits/168/free_school_meals 
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